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ADMINISTRATOR’S  MESSAGE 
 
   
One of the greatest strengths of our school community is the relationship we have with our parents.  
We are very fortunate to have a very active and engaged parent community and it shows in virtually 
every aspect of our school’s success.  We have had a number of parents take active leadership 
roles and key support roles in our extracurricular programs, including our sports teams and our 
drama and musical productions.  We also have a critically important group of parents supporting our 
library and preparing our Monday hot lunches.  The entire group of parents is led by our very active 
and supportive School Community Council.  Thanks to all of the parents for their support in 
continuing to make our school a better learning environment.  We hope to expand the opportunities 
for parents to be involved in the school over the remainder of the school year. 
 
In an effort to continue to communicate with our parent community, we want to update our 
secondary parents about some upcoming information.  The first is regarding grad.  We will be 
meeting with the grade 12 students on Tuesday, February 25th.  Following the meeting with the 
students, we will send out a link to the presentation with a plea for parent volunteers.  Once a group 
of parent volunteers identify themselves, we will have a parent meeting with that group and any 
other interested parents. 
 
The second is regarding the grade 10-12 secondary program.  Our target audience for this meeting 
is the grade 9 parents, but the grade 10 and 11 parents are also welcome.  We have done this 
presentation to the students in the past, and then sent a link to the presentation to the parents, but 
we are going to try to reinstate a parent meeting to disseminate the information.  We are targeting 
Thursday, March 5th at 7:00 for a meeting to explain the grade 10-12 program. 
 
If your fall and winter has been anything like mine, I’m sure you’ve been busy with your family’s 
school, sports, and club activities, as well as private lessons, training, tournaments, recitals, 
performances and competitions.  Free time is a luxury and time flies by at a faster rate every year.  
Hopefully you will have a chance during the upcoming week off to spend some time with your family 
and enjoy a different pace of life – at least on Family Day. 
 
Enjoy next week with your families. 
 

     



 
 
THE CLAVET PRE-KINDERGARTEN  
The Clavet Pre-Kindergarten program for three and four year old children runs Monday to Thursday 
9am-12pm. The open house date and times for Pre-Kindergarten for the 
2020-2021 school year will be posted on our website and in upcoming 
newsletters. Applications will be available at the open house or at the 
office after the open house date. Children must be three years old by 
September 1st. Please call the office at 306-933-1022 or email 
christine.findlater@spiritsd.ca for more information 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
CLAVET SCHOOL POLAR BEAR CLUB 

 
Clavet School has established the following temperatures as a guideline for 
winter recess time. We would like all students be dressed properly (winter jacket, 
ski-pants, toque, mitts, boots etc.) as we try to go outside as much as possible.  
Many students ask to go outside even when temperatures dip low.  The 
temperatures are based on Environment Canada’s temperature of Saskatoon. 

 -26 °C and warmer – everyone outside 

 -27 °C to -39°C – All students dress up and run to shack and back or be a part of Polar Bear 

Club 

 Polar Bear Club - only those dressed properly will have the option to stay outside with teacher 

supervision 

 - 40 °C and colder – everyone is to be indoors 

 
ATTENDANCE 
A reminder to please call the office with any student absence, in the event 
that your child’s teacher is away we will have the information at the office. 
Please note this includes snow days and vacations. Thank you! 

 
 

 

 

Kindergarten  Registration 
    for the 2020-2021 School Year 
Registration is now taking place for any child who will be turning five (5) by December 31, 2020.  
Please call the Clavet School at 306-933-1022 to enroll your child for the 2020-2021 school 
year. Registration is important for an accurate class count. Please pass this information on to 
your neighbours and friends. There will be an open house in the spring, watch upcoming 
newsletters and/or the website for more information.  
If you have questions/concerns about your child starting kindergarten please call or 
 E-mail Tracy Fitzsimmons at 306-933-1022 or tracy.fitzsimmons@spiritsd.ca 
 
Kindergarten Parent only registration Meetings Apr 8 and June 10 at 7:30 p.m. at Clavet School 
for the 2020/2021 school year 
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  COUGAR NEWS 
 
SKI TRIP 
March 23rd – This year’s ski trip to Table Mountain  
is for students in grades 4-9.  Ski Trip Registration forms have 
been handed out by the classroom teacher and are available at 
the office and are due back February 27th                                   
 

 
DATES TO NOTE 

 
FEB. 17   FAMILY DAY – NO CLASSES 

FEB. 18-21   WINTER BREAK -  NO CLASSES 

MARCH 9  NO CLASSES – PREPARATION/ P.D. DAY 

MARCH 18  K-9 TERM 2 REPORT CARDS 

MARCH 20&21  REGIONAL BASKETBALL PLAYOFFS 

MARCH 23   GRADE 4-9 SKI TRIP 
 

COMMUNITY NEWS 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
CLAVET COMMUNITY REGISTRATION NIGHT: 
 

Registration for Clavet Community Soccer opens at noon on Feb 26. There will be an online link 

posted on our Facebook page or you can contact clavetsoccer@outlook.com. We will also be at 

the Queen Street Hall in Clavet on Feb 26, 6-8 pm if you have any more questions. For younger 

children there is Learn to Play Soccer sign up as well that night!  

 

 

 

 
 
 
***Huge Announcement *** 

 
Clavet Minor Football will be forming for the first time ever an 
“all girls” six a side tackle team.  The team will consist of girls 
from Grades 5, 6, 7, and 8.  SMF will allow our team to compete 

Thursday nights against the Hilltop Division teams that are made up of Grade 5 and 6 athletes. The team will 
practice Sunday and Tuesday nights.  If you have questions please don’t hesitate to call Chad (306)281-5225.   
Our female football players are so important to our organization and I couldn’t be more proud that we will now 
offer this option to them.  Go Cougars!!! 

 

Happy New Year Clavet Football Families!!!!  2020 promises to be the biggest and best year yet.  Clavet Minor 
Football offers the full list of programs in the spring for all ages.  As our organization continues to grow, the 
need for new coaches does as well.  If interested in joining the Cougar flag or tackle football programs as a 
coach please contact Chad at (306)281-5225 or private message. 
 
Team codes for spring flag football are as follows: 
Colts (Grades 1&2)- m6e2 
Stampeders (Grades 3&4)- r5c9 
 
Flag season generally consists of one practice per week (date chosen by coach) and one game on Saturdays. 
 
Clavet six a side tackle programs will be having teams in both the Hilltop (Grades 5&6) and Huskie (Grades 7-8) 
divisions. The schedule consists of practices Sunday and Tuesday nights, with games at SMF Field on Thursday 
nights. Fees are $395 dollars, but to get the most bang for our buck,  Clavet has been invited to tackle 
jamborees in Hafford and Melfort.  As a fundraiser Clavet plans on hosting a jamboree as well. 
 
All registrations are done through saskatoonminorfootball.com and are pretty self explanatory.  When signing 
up use Clavet as community drop down, or use the team code provided above.  If there are any questions or 
concerns feel free to contact Chad (info above) at any time. 
 
                                                                                       Let’s break last years record numbers.  Let’s go Cougars!!!! 
 
                                                                                                                                                                              Chad Hunt 
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Milk Scratch and Win 

Event 
There are 1536 free scratch and win tickets 

that will be given out to students every time 

they refill their milk cups.  The contest will 

continue until the tickets are gone. 

There are a variety of cool prizes and one in 

every 8 tickets is a winner. 
 

The grade 3 class created a thank you poster 

for the continued support of the Stonebridge 

CO-OP 

 

 

 
    

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

Good nutrition  
supports  

healthy learning!!   
 

Feb 2020 
 

Students made special healthy cupcakes to celebrate 

Valentine’s day. 

  
Energy Bites and Banana Loaf are also periodically being 

served as a special treat in the morning 

 

 



 



 


